
 
 

 
NEWSLETTER 25 – 24th March 2017 

 

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
‘Singtastic’ – On Tuesday we had the culmination of a term’s hard work in an amazing concert with a 
variety of songs and actions from children in Reception up to Year 4. Tegan, Aleysha and Evelyn in 
Reception said ‘We really enjoyed singing the silly songs like Alge met the Bear!’  
 
Cadbury World – Children in Year 3 and 4 visited Cadbury World this week to support their topic on 
the Amazon. Pupils had a talk about rainforests and discussed what made up the different layers. 
They also looked at where cocoa beans come from and found out about the chocolate 
manufacturing process. The children were praised by members of the public for their good 
behaviour during our visit. Thank you to all of our volunteers for their help. 
 
Boys Football – On Thursday our Year 6 boys team played St Mary’s RC Primary School.  They put up 
a brave performance against a very strong team but lost the match - thank you to parents for 
transport and support. 
 
Medicines – Do not send in any medicines (including Calpol) in to school in your child’s bag or 
lunchbox. If your child requires medicine during the school day please speak to the office staff. 
 
Head Lice – We have had several cases of head lice in school, please check your child’s hair regularly 
and treat as necessary.  Please remember most applications need a reapplication 7 days after the 
first treatment. 
 
Year 5 PGL – Please return medical forms by Mon 27th March. 
 
Clubs Update – There will be no Tag Rugby club on Weds 29th March. 
 
Dates for your Diary -  

• Reception Village Walks Tues 28th March for Mrs Ellwood & Thurs 30th March for Mrs Bent  
• Teacher Training Days (school closed to children) on Fri 26th May & Mon 5th June. 

 
Book of the Week – Children in Mrs Walsh’s class have been reading ‘Danny Champion of the World’ 
by Roald Dahl. Danny thinks his dad is the most marvellous and exciting father a boy could wish for 
until one day Danny discovers his dad has been breaking the law. What's more, soon Danny has to 
join his father as they attempt to pull off a daring and devilish plot against horrible, red-faced  
Mr Hazell ............ 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Simms 



The latest from Bidford School Association… 

Disco night tonight!
Tickets available on the door. We can’t wait for our 
first disco with our new DJ! Huge thanks to Max 
Deguara for volunteering to do this for the school! 
Please remember this is open to primary school age 
children only and that you should stay with your child if 
this is their first disco. 
 

`The BSA Committee: 
Emily, Glenda, Laura and Sue 

Emily Lee – Chair (07989323997)

Glenda Vassie – Vice-Chair (07928656855)
Laura Simpson – Secretary (07712166158)

Sue Woodward – Treasurer 

 


